
 
 

 
 
 

OWL Services 
6235 Southern Blvd 
Youngstown, OH 44512 
 
 
March 11, 2024 

 
 
City of Aurora 
Planning Division 
15151 E. Alameda Parkway, Ste. 2300 
Aurora, Colorado 80012 
 
To Whom It May Concern 
 
 
In response to the corrections letter issued by your office on February 29, 2024 for the electric vehicle charger project at 
the Circle K located at 298 S Potomac St, we offer the following responses. Plans have also been adjusted slightly based 
upon newly received survey info. Revised drawings have been included with this resubmission. 
 

  
1. Landscaping 

 
1) Different Symbology has been used as requested. A symbols legend has been included on the sheet 

 
2) Bed Treatment and edge has been identified. The beds shall be comprised of stone to match those of the 

existing beds on site. 
 

3) Required calipers and plant sizing has been noted in the planting schedule as outline in the corrections letter 
issued by your office. Bed treatment for the new trees has also been identified. It shall be stone to match the 
existing planting beds on site. 

 
4) The proposed ash tree has been changed to be a shademaster honeylocust. 
 
5) Shrub sizes of 5 gallon minimum have been listed in the planting schedule. 

 
6) Trees have been added to the planting schedule along with the caliper or height conforming with the city’s 

standards 
 
 

We hope these responses assist with your approval of this project.  
 
 
 
Phillip J Jaminet 
Director of Engineering 


